



The Hemel Hempstead School, Heath Lane, Hemel Hempstead, Hertfordshire HP1 1TX

Telephone: 01442 390100 Email: admin@hhs.herts.sch.uk Website: www.hhs.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Neil Hassell BEng(Hons) NPQH NPQEL FCCT VR

Dear Parent/Carer

The Hemel Hempstead School Open Morning – 5th October

We would like to invite you to our Open Morning, which will be held on Saturday 5th October 2024. The school will be open from 09.30am to 12.15pm and you are welcome to attend at any point during these times.

You will be shown around by our students as part of their Hemel Hempstead Experience (The HHEx), in small, family groups.

Speeches by the Headteacher, Head Students and Year 8 students will take place at:

9.45am

10.45am

11.45am

If you would like to book the Headteachers talk please click on this link: <u>Book tickets</u>. We recommend arriving 15 minutes before the talk to be seated in time.

A limited number of visits are available the following week, 7th to the 11th October, for anyone who cannot make the Open Morning. You must book in advance in order to attend by either emailing admin@hemelhempsteadschool.co.uk or telephone 01442 390100.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs E Smith

EA to the Headteacher











